
AUSTIN 
HOUSTON 
WASHINGTON. D.C. 
DALLAS 
LOS ANCELES 
NEW YORK 
THE WOODLANDS 
LONDON 

ANDREWS & KURTH L.L.P. 
ATTORNEYS 

1701 PENNSYLVANIA AVENUE. N.W 
SUITE 300 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20006.5805 

IMAL 
TELEPHONE. 1@!.66!.:iO@ 
FACSIMILE. 20!.60!.2iF 

MARK F .  SUNDBACK 
DIRECT 202.662.2755 

EMAIL ADDRESS 
MSUNDBACK@AKLLP.COM 

March 5,2002 

Via Federal Express 

Ms. Blanca S. Bayo, Director 
Division of the Commission Clerk 

and Administrative Services 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: Review of the retail rates of Florida Power & Light Company, 
Docket No. 001 148-E1 

Dear Ms. Bayo: 

It has been brought to our attention that the South Florida Hospital and Healthcare 
Association’s transmittal letter for its Tenth Set of Requests For Production of Documents 
designated Nos. 96-1 00, to Florida Power and Light Company (“FPL”), incorrectly referenced 
the numbered requests contained therein. Our letter should have read “Tenth Set of Requests For 
Production of Documents designated Nos. 96-99.” 

Please acknowledge receipt and filing of the above by stamping the duplicate copy and 
returning same to the undersigned. I apologize for any inconveniences this may have caused. 

Thank you for your assistance in connection with this matter. 

Very truly yours, 
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Mark F. Sundback 
An Attorney For the Hospitals 


